
NICOR reporting is changing 

> Real-time reports to support quicker clinical changes and 
improve patient outcomes 

> Removal of the need to complete annual validation during the 
summer months 

> Hospitals will undertake ongoing validation throughout the 
year using the NICOR online tools 

> All data must be fully submitted and validated by 31 May 2024 

> NICOR will be publish online quarterly reports for the National 
Cardiac Audit Programme domains and registries beginning in 
2024, thus the importance to submit regular data 

> The online reports will be in real-time and can be customised 

For further information, a demo of the online 
reports or any questions, contact Anthony Bradley 
anthony.bradley1@nhs.net 




